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DMI Japan Spring 2016

Dear friends of DMI,

Spring has come. The cherry
blossoms have fallen, but there
are spring flowers everywhere,
brightening up the country. We
are so blessed with the beauty of
God's creation.

The work continues of reaching
out to Deaf people in about 26
countries, and we thank the Lord
for so many of you who pray and
give to assist this work. As you
know, the financial challenge is
enormous, and we are continually
amazed at how the Lord provides.

Charity Concert

On the 3rd Friday of every
month, a group of musicians hold
a SoliDeoGloria Concert in Osaka.
Several of our DMI board members
have attended these concerts re-
cently and enjoyed them. On May
20th, these wonderful musicians
will make their concert a charity
concert to help support the work
of DML I am enclosing a couple

- English -

of flyers, and if those who live
near enough are able to attend, it
would be a real encouragement,
both to the musicians and to DML
There is an afternoon concert as
well as an evening concert, so I am
hoping that I will get to meet a lot
of our supporters at one of these
concerts. If you are too far away to
attend, please remember this night
in your prayers.

New Brochures

[ am enclosing two of our new
brochures. The reason I am enclos-
ing two is so that you can perhaps
pass them on to others who might
be interested in learning more
about the work of DMI and would
like to get our newsletters, support
a child, or pray for the work.
Please use them however you can.

Praise & Prayer Points

1. Praise the LORD that our execu-
tive director, Neville Muir, is well
enough to go to the Philippines
for ministry.

2. During such horrific turmoil in
Syria you'd think there wouldn't
be much to smile about. But
the Deaf there are rejoicing that
they had two Deaf baptisms at
the end of last year. This was the
first time any Deaf in DMI Syria
had been baptized! Continue to
pray for the Syrian work.

3. After finishing school, the next
challenge is to find work for the
Deaf. Doug and Val Clutton from
Canada, serving in the Philip-
pines, have established and built
up a self-sustaining agricultural
project on Negros Island in the
Visayas, called Naturally Negros.
This project employs many Deaf
who sell quality products, and
they are now struggling to keep
up with demand.

Once again, thank you for your
prayers and support. I hope I will
meet many of you at the concert
on the 20th.

Warmest greetings,
Alayne Madore



